
 

    5th September 2016 

 

Welcome back to school. I hope that you have all enjoyed a wonderful 

holiday. We are all delighted to welcome the children back today and we 

are looking forward to meeting our new cohort of reception children over 

the next week. Please keep a look out for invitations to various meetings 

over the next few weeks and we will look forward to seeing you there. 

I am sure it is going to be another wonderful term at the school with much 

to celebrate. 
 

 

 

 

Elections 

KS2 children who are interested in 

standing for various roles will be bringing 

information home about how they can 

enter the elections that will take place 

during the forthcoming month. Roles 

available will be House Captains and 

Leaders, ECO/Science Committee, Digital 

Leaders and Ambassadors. (Ambassadors 

for year 6 only). 

 

“A smile is contagious. Is yours?” 

 

  

House Champions 2015-16 

 

It was a very tense last day 

assembly in July as the children 

waited to find out which house had 

won the cup. The house points were 

incredibly close between the 

houses, right up to the last day. In 

the end, St Edmunds topped the 

points board with a wonderful 3793 

points. A HUGE well done! 

New Arrivals! 
We thought one of our chickens had taken it upon 

herself to go on holiday for two weeks. As it 

turned out, she had hidden away under the nesting 

box and we found her eventually sat on a nest of 

eggs, some of which had hatched! We are all so 

excited about our first clutch of hatched eggs. We 

are now going to have to move the chickens into a 

larger residence – watch this space for more 

information.  

 

 


